

January 26, 2023

Dear Deana Prest,

On January 4th, we learned of an email breach that may have resulted in some of your personal information, including your name, mailing and/or billing address, and social security number, being sent to a third party via email in January 2017.

We have been working with external security experts to ensure a comprehensive response to the incident. We implemented additional measures and enhanced security tools to further protect information on our website and our IT systems. We have also notified applicable government agencies.

We encourage you to remain vigilant in reviewing your credit card activity and account statements, and to monitor your records for any suspicious activity. Please call your credit card provider with any concerns so they can further advise you. For additional security and peace of mind, CISA is able to pay for – at no cost to you– identity and credit monitoring services, for eighteen months. This offer will be available for ninety (90) days, please email us at <a href="mailto:jennifer@buylocalfood.org">jennifer@buylocalfood.org</a> to access. Credit monitoring can help keep you safe. We recommend that you check your credit reports regularly for unexplained activity.

We are deeply sorry that this happened.

Respectfully yours,

Philip Korman Executive Director

Shawn Robinson Chair Jenny Ladd Vice-Chair Al Griggs Treasurer Myra Marcellin

Clerk

Benjamin Lee Bland III
Glenroy Buchanan
Kathryn Chang Laznicka
Julia Coffey
Wally Czajkowski
Amy Klippenstein
Steve Kulik
Caroline Pam
Catherine Sands
Tessa White-Diemand
Elizabeth Wroblicka

Philip Korman Executive Director

One Sugarloaf Street South Deerfield Massachusetts 01373

Phone 413.665.7100 Fax 413.665.7101

buylocalfood.org

